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What is the study about?
The aim of this survey is to understand what is currently practiced in the treatment of postoperative extensor tendon repairs. We are keen to gain an international perspective of therapy intervention. Ethics approval has been granted to send this survey by Monash University, Australia.
 
Consenting to participate in the project and withdrawing from the research
Completing the survey implies consent, with this email serving as the explanatory statement. Please note that as this survey is anonymous, it will not be possible to withdraw data once submitted. Partially completed surveys may be used in data analysis.
 
Are there any risks to participate in this study?
There are no risks that we can determine from taking this survey which requires about 12-20 minutes of your time to complete. All data will be stored and used confidentially, and you will remain anonymous. 
We appreciate your time and your answers to our survey. Thank you!
 
In order to encourage therapists to participate, a donation will be made towards the International Federation for Societies of Hand Therapy (IFSHT) Triennial Congress Travel grant depending on survey response rate. A survey response rate between 30-49% will result in a donation of $250 towards the Travel grant, 50-69% a $500 donation, and if above a 70% return rate, $750 will be donated to the Travel grant. This fund enables the IFSHT to provide partial financial support for therapists from countries with limited resources or those presenting to attend the IFSHT Congress – the next to be held is in Berlin, 2019. For further details see: https://www.ifsht.org/page/ifshtifssh-triennial-congress-travel-grant-berlin-2019 

Results
It is anticipated that results of the survey will be submitted to a peer-reviewed journal for publication.
 
Complaints
Should you have any concerns or complaints about the conduct of the project, you are welcome to contact the Executive Office, Monash University Human Research Ethics Committee (MUHREC). Email: muhrec@monash.edu



